
Friends of Brook Park

Council is seeking nominations from interested per-
sons to establish a ‘Friends of Brook Park Commit-
tee’. The committee will be selected from nomina-
tions received.

The committee’s focus will be to identify develop-
ment projects aligned to the adopted management 
plan and fundraising to achieve such projects.

Nominations shall be forwarded to Council in writing 
by no later than 4pm on Wednesday, April 27, 2011 
for attention Johan Cullis.

For any further enquiries 
please contact the above.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive


